
I support the madatory labelling of all items containing palm oil. 
 
I believe this is essential of open and transparent information on the ingredients of any product. In this case the growing 
and harvesting of palm oil is both causing deforestation of critical rain forrest and is also causing a habitat problem for 
orang utans. 
 
Please be a responsible government. 
 
Many ingredients already require compulsory labeling, hence please add Palm Oil to this list 
 
kind regards  
Gill Cashion 
 


